
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another wonderful week of opportunities at Mousehole school. 

Dinghy Class had a magical time out and about at Trengwainton Gardens this week working 
together to spot all the dinosaurs and crack the code which led them to find another dinosaur 
egg and a letter from Jurassic Jill! There has been great excitement down in Dinghy Class 
over the past few weeks finding dinosaur eggs, making and digging for fossils, dinosaur maths 
and seeing who would fit in a T-Rex mouth! 

Luggers had a fantastic time on their residential trip to the Eden Project, Boswinger Youth 
Hostel and Screech Owl Sanctuary. They thoroughly enjoyed the rainforest workshops and 
found out so many new interesting facts which they were buzzing to share. They loved 
handling the owls and managed to get to sleep reasonably early after a spectacular talent 
show!! Mrs Williams and Mrs Dove had so much positive feedback about the children’s 
behaviour and engagement. A huge thank you to all the staff who arranged and lead this 
wonderful trip for the children and building those lasting memories. 

The girls football team played Bodriggy on Tuesday and as always turned up with great 
enthusiasm and a determination to win. This week they achieved a 2-2 draw-well done girls 
great team work. 

Today all the children took part in A Chance To Shine cricket sessions organised by Ms 
Symons. This was a super opportunity for the children to develop their skills and maybe find a 
passion to go on and join the local cricket teams, which provide lots of openings for budding 
cricketers. 

It was lovely to welcome the Skiff parents and grandparents in to join them for lunch today. 
It is always great to have you in as part of our school community and share these experiences 
were possible with the children. 

Thank you for all the Easter eggs that have been donated so far, we have a super display in 
our reception area ready for the Easter egg raffle on Thursday. Please remember to send in 
your raffle money and tickets by Wednesday and any further egg donations. 

Please remember to sign your child up using the scan code that Mr Mullaney sent to you via 
Seesaw. Your child needs to have their bike and helmet in school from Monday-Wednesday. 

Quick reminder-please don’t park in the school carpark as there are limited spaces and 
it it is dangerous for children entering/exiting the school. Thank you for you support in 
keeping them safe. 

Hope you have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you at 8.45am on Monday.                                 

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:163
GWYNVER: 108
SENNEN:87
PRAA SANDS:107

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Wed 27th March Tempest Group Photos-school 
uniform please and sports kits for club photos. 
Tues 26th March Songfest 4pm St Johns Hall 
performance for parents at 6pm 
Thurs 28th March Last day of clubs 
Last Day of Term- Thurs 28th March- Easter Egg 
Raffle and Easter egg hunt. 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 



Whole School 
attendance: 

95.29%



































